

# Newsletter 25-26 SCHOOL YEAR

August 4th - August 8th , 2025 Week 1

## **FRANKLIN FALCONS**

franklinphoneticschool.com
"2011 Blue Ribbon School"

<u>Every</u> Friday is a 1-hour early release day



## **Upcoming Events**

#### August

20th Blood Drive

25th First day of after school programming

26th Elementary PBIS Assembly (2:00)

28th Elementary Curriculum Night (5:30)

#### **September**

1st No School - Labor Day

17th Picture Day

29th Elementary PBIS Assembly (2:00)

<u>Absences</u>: Franklin Parents and Guardians - Please email the school to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the REASON for their absence.

chrisbronson@fppspv.net

Reminder to Parents and Guardians: You must bring your Yellow card to dismissal to pick up your child(ren). These procedures are in place for the protection of all students and will be strictly enforced.



#### **Hello Franklin Families!**

Welcome to a brand new school year! We are so excited to see all of the new and returning faces on campus this year. We are already off to a great start as we look forward to a fabulous school year. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns! Thank you for choosing Franklin School!

Dr. Kristen Goode Principal

## ORDER A FRANKLIN T SHIRT!

T-Shirt Antics has Franklin-themed spirit wear available for purchase (t-shirts, hoodies, etc.). Please click the link below to view all the options and to order your own Franklin spirit wear. Those who wish to pay using something other than PayPal can contact the company directly to place an order.

http://www.companycasuals.com/FranklinPhonetics

Reminder: Please do not drop your children off at the Jr. High office before 8:15 a.m. Drop off before 8:15 must be on the other side of the school.

# Thank you, Crayola!



Every year, the 3rd graders have a difficult time coloring the Arizona flag. The star is copper, which represents the copper produced in Arizona. Only the box of 64 crayons carries the copper crayon. This summer, I wrote to Crayola and asked if they sold copper crayons in bulk and explained why we needed the copper crayon. Their response was great. They said they wanted the students to see the true color of copper in the flags, so they sent me copper crayons without any charge. Now, when we color our Arizona flags, we will actually see the true color of copper and not one made up from many different colors. Thank you, Crayola. Ms. Axe- 3rd Grade Teacher

#### REGARDING DISMISSAL

**Dear Parents and Guardians,** This message is for the families of students who walk to Circle K after school or students whose parents park at Circle K to walk over and pick up. We have been contacted by Circle K and they will no longer be allowing parents to park in their lot for school pick up. Law enforcement has been notified and, if necessary, Circle K will be well within their rights to press trespass charges on repeat offenders. Because of this, students will no longer be allowed to be picked up at Circle K and parents are discouraged from parking at Circle K to walk over. Parents are invited to park in or near the old Big 5 parking lot, instead. If you notify the school (there is a form to fill out), we will even bring your students out to you (you must show your yellow card for pick up). Students who are walking into the neighborhood to go home, will still be escorted to the crosswalk at dismissal.